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04 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,         

 
Parental survey to identify demand for wraparound childcare 2024 

 
The Government has now launched its ‘Wraparound Expansion Programme’, with the aim to ensure that all 
parents with children attending Reception Class to Year 6 can access breakfast and afterschool childcare 
between the hours of 8:00 am and 6:00 pm, throughout the school year.  
 
To support this, Wigan Council needs to get an understanding of need and their Early Years Team has 
launched a parental survey for breakfast and after school childcare. This can be accessed via the QR code 
below:  

participate.wigan.gov.uk/en-GB/projects/Childcare-Breakfast-After School-Survey 

 

You can also access the survey via this link: Project • Parental Survey for Breakfast and After School ... 

(wigan.gov.uk) 
 
The survey is open until 11 March 2024. Even if you are currently accessing our Safe and Sound Club we 
encourage you to take part to give Wigan Council the opportunity to gather the views of parents across the 
borough.  

 
Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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